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Forest Course 

Linsey has now attended the forest course 

run by the Forestry Commission which 

went very well. Linsey now has lots of new 

ideas which can be implemented when 

children are at the forest. 

Dancing 

Stephanie is now back at the 

nursery on a Wednesday 

continuing dance lessons with 

the children. We are hoping 

to run classes on a second 

day to accommodate as many 

children as possible. 

Nursery Funding 

Could all parents be aware that 

the funding for the pre-school 

and ante pre-school children 

finishes on Friday 30th March. 

The funding will start again on 

Monday 16th April. Fees will be 

adjusted to reflect this. 

Children who only attend nursery 

for their funded hours are not 

due in those weeks. 

Public Holidays  

Monday 9th April 

Monday 1st May 

There will be no 

charge for these 

days. 

Parenting Sessions 

The NLC Parenting Sessions Programme will 

commence on Mon 5th March. Letters regarding 

the sessions are on reception for all parents. 

We are hopeful that NLC will continue to 

provide funding for further sessions over the 

next year to allow us to accommodate all 

parents. 

Education Awards 2012 

The nursery has entered the 2012 

Scottish Education Awards in the 

Active Nation category. Details of 

the awards can be found at 

www.scottisheducationawards.org.uk 


